
But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 12:10 PM 
To: 'connieoney@frontier.com' 
Subject: RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

Ms. Oney, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding the proposed Greenwich Windpark in case number 13-
0990-EL-BGN. This case remains pending before the Board. Your correspondence in opposition to the proposal will be 
docketed in the public comments section of the case record that is available for the Board's review. 

Windlab held a public informational meeting at South Central High School on May 22,2013. Additionally, the Board held 
a local public hearing in Greenwich on May 6,2014 to gather testimony from the community. 

Before the Board makes a decision, it will consider the complete record in the case, including Windlab's application, the 
staff report, and the transcripts from the public and adjudicatory hearings. These documents, as well as an interactive 
map that indicates the location of each turbine, are available on Ohio Power Siting Board website. 

If you would like to sign up to receive email notification of upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you have 
additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler S o 
Public Outreach Manager '•^^ — ' ' 
Ohio Power Siting Board " " ^ ^ ^ 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio ^ ^ SC C3 
614-644-7670 C [ r O ^ 
OPSB.ohio.gov j . . ^ ^ ^ C> 
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This message and any response to i t may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests i t ' " S 
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This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who 
requests it. 

—Original Message— 
From: connieonevfa)frontier.com lmailto:webmaster@DUC.state.oh.usl 
Sent: Sunday, June 22, 2014 5:25 PM 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Jun 22,2014 5:24 PM 
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EMAIL: connieoney@frontier.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: A19-1S2--7712 
ALTERNATlVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 410-681-0568 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 3496 Rome-Greenwich Road 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Greenwich 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44837 
COUNT/: Huron 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: greenwich neighbors united 
CASE_NUMBER: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: As a confirmed environmentalist, I was pleased to hear that Greenwich was being considered for a wind 
park. Have always considered myself to be "green" \ was surprised to learn that the sweet little "windmills" I pictured 
were actually "wind turbines" with many side effects ranging from economic, environmental and health. I am proud of 
our community as it has banded together as I have never seen before to fight the erection of turbines. Please grant our 
desire for one more public meeting which I am sure will be hugely attended. Sincerely, Connie Oney 

mailto:connieoney@frontier.com

